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-------- Original message -------- 

From: mjfoxcorvette <mjfoxcorvette@gmail.com>  

Date: 2017-04-24 1:29 PM (GMT-05:00)  

To: Valeria.Maurizio@hamilton.ca, Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca, sonya fox 

<sonyafox8@gmail.com>  

Subject: File ZAC-17-028 UHOPA-17-15  

 

 

Hi we are Michael and Sonya Fox  

415 highway 8 

Stoney Creek 

As the only owner occupants and neighbours to the adjoining properties. 

Our concerns are how this new building effect our privacy in our yard.Will the building block 

the sun to our garden. 

During construction what are the responsibilities of the contractor as to  the cleanliness of our 

property . Especially to the protection of our 2 high end sports cars. Also to the safety of our 

2 dogs and 2 cats. 

Also we there be communication with us to ensure we are aware of phases of construction 

that will effect us. 

 

Thank You 

Michael and Sonya Fox  

 

 
Sent from my Galaxy Tab® A 
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